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      Headteacher: Mrs A. Tubbs B.Ed (Hons)
a.tubbs@westerndownland.hants.sch.uk
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

I am delighted to inform you that the final Ofsted inspection report from our two-day section 8 inspection on 12th & 13th September 2023 accompanies this covering letter. The report will also be accessible via the school website today and published on the official Ofsted report website, eight working days from today’s date.

 

The inspectors that visited our school carried out their inspection over the two days, which included deep dives into various subjects, lesson visits, discussions with staff/pupils, meetings with school leaders and scrutiny of work undertaken by children. They met with the headteacher, deputy headteacher, members of the governing body, other external agents, spoke with parents, and reviewed documentation provided by the school. More of what inspectors looked at can be found within the official report. 

 

The inspectors concluded that Western Downland Church of England Aided Primary School continues to be a good school. 
 

The Board of Governors consider this an excellent achievement for the School and are exceptionally proud of all Staff and Pupils for their efforts during this inspection, the time leading up to the inspection, and the ongoing performance of the School. 

 

It is worth recognising that the report is extremely positive, and although there have been some areas highlighted for improvement, School Leaders had already identified (and have been working to improve) these areas. This clearly demonstrates the strong leadership of the school, who are committed to implement and review strategies which will deal with the areas raised by the Ofsted inspection. 

  

As ever, Western Downland Primary has a culture of praise, and we would ask that you share any praise and encouragement with Staff as you feel appropriate. 

 

Yours sincerely 
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Duncan Bailey
Chair of Governors (on behalf of the Board of Governors)
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